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Other news 

Headlines 




2-3 Area





The children’s new interest is people who help us.


The children are excited by this new learning and will be visiting our local police station and local library to extend their learning. 





3-5 Area





The preschool children are still learning how to keep their bodies active.


They are enjoying physical time with their staff and peers.


we are continuing this weekly as gym time.











0-2 Area





The children are still showing a keen interest in textures.


The staff are offering lots of rich learning opportunities for the children to participate in.
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Special Points of interest :


If any parent/s would like to hold an activity that they have a sound knowledge of -


Please come and share it with the children! 























 


Visiting the Royals





The preschool children were very excited that they got to meet Kate and William at the opening of the V&A.  We are very proud and honoured to have been in the local paper, and Hello magazine.
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Shrove Tuesday 5th March


The children will take part in making pancakes in the nursery and have a choice of toppings to create their own.








World Book Day


Thursday 7th March 2019


We will be participating in many fun activities to inspire a brilliant world book day celebration. 


Come dressed up as your favourite book character and join in the fun.











New starts





We would like to welcome –





Jack in to the 0-2 room.


Harry in the 2-3 room.


Reni in the 2-3 room.


Jamie in the 3-5 room.


Naim in the 3-5 room.
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                                                             DAIS








